
 Good Morning: 
 
     At their May 4, 2021 meeting, St. Paul’s Session approved of our reopening for in-person worship services. 
Please preregister with the office for attendance as we are required to maintain a 2-metre physical distance 
between those attending, as per Covid-19 protocols. Contact the office by noon on Saturday at 519-426-1845 or 
email to sppc@kwic.com. For those people who have previously indicated that they will “attend every Sunday” 
– please remember to advise the office if you are NOT planning to attend so that our seating plan may be 
adjusted accordingly.  

     Thank you, 

     Nancy  

 
Service: SUNDAY, JANUARY 16, 2022 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  

Anthem: 
"DEDICATION PRAYER" PATRICK M. LIEBERGEN (see lyrics below) 
BECKY STEWART AND IAN MADGE 

  

Scripture:   
1 Corinthians 12:1-11 
John 2:1-11 

  

Hymns:  
COME THOU ALMIGHTY KING #293 
SONGS OF THANKFULNESS AND PRAISE #176 
IMMORTAL, INVISIBLE, GOD ONLY WISE #290 

 

• Live stream available on our YouTube channel.    
• The captured live stream will be posted to Facebook following the service.  
• Hymn lyrics and all responsive passages will be projected. 

 
 
Dedication Prayer  
(Bust du bei mir)  
From the 1725  
Notebook of Anna Magdalena Bach 
 
O Lord, hear me, almighty Saviour, 
I give my life to you, O Lord, 
I give my life to you, O Lord. 
 
O Lord, hear me, almighty Saviour, 
I give my life to you, O Lord, 
I give my life to you, O Lord. 
 
What joy you bring, Lord everlasting, 
I call your name and ask for mercy, 
Come touch me that I may find rest.  
 
What joy you bring, Lord everlasting, 
I call your name and ask for mercy, 
Come touch me that I may find rest.  
 
O Lord, hear me, almighty Saviour, 
I give my life to you, O Lord, 
I give my life to you, O Lord. 
 
 

 
 

ANNUAL REPORTS 
 

For all committees and groups – please have your reports into the 
church office by Sunday, January 30, 2022.  Thanks! 

The Annual Meeting is scheduled for Sunday, February 20, 2022  
following the worship service; format TBA. 

 

mailto:sppc@kwic.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSQ4LvvUKO6tu1G4FIh3mlQ
https://www.facebook.com/SPPCSimcoe


 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 

Thank you to all of you who supported St. Paul’s this past year with your generous donations. 
Additional financial updates will be forthcoming in the near future. 

 

 
 
WINTER PARKING REMINDER 
 
Please leave the Lot Street parking spaces open 
for those members who have mobility issues.  Thank you. 
 

 
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO VOLUNTEER IN THE AV BOOTH? 
 

If you would like to join in with the service on Sunday, the A/V team is 
looking for you! Please contact Linda at 426-3212 or the church office 

for more information. Thanks! 
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
 

Best wishes this coming week to 
Beth S. and Dave K.!!! 

 
Please note that the office shares birthday information that they have on file.   

If you would like, you may contact the office to update your information.  
 

 
ST. PAUL’S COOKBOOK – UPDATE to the UPDATE 

 
The newest edition of the St. Paul’s Cookbook is “coming soon”. 

Additional details to be shared once they are available. 
 
 
 

STAMPS FOR THE BIBLE SOCIETY 
 
We continue to collect used postage stamps as a fundraiser for the  
Canadian Bible Society. Just cut the used stamps from your mail,  
collect a bunch and then drop them into the collection box in the  
Library (just beside the mailboxes). Thanks! 

 
 
 

PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE – AN EASIER WAY TO GIVE OFFERINGS 
 

Remember that our PAR Program is available to help make your offering more convenient.  
If you would like more information about PAR, or to enroll in this pre-authorized  

monthly giving plan, please contact the church office for assistance. Thanks. 
 

 
 

REGULAR CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:  MONDAY TO THURSDAY 9 AM TO 4 PM 
Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email sppc@kwic.com.  
To unsubscribe, please click here.   
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